
“Seeing Christ in ourselves and others” 

Please visit our website:  www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk 
Follow us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary  Thursday 28th March, 2024 

 

NEWSLETTER 

Term Dates 
School closes for the Easter break on 

Thursday 28th March, 2024 
and reopens on   

Monday 15th April, 2024 
Click the calendar icon or see 

documents in  My Child At School 

for details of term dates. 

Welcome,  Ласкаво просимо, добро пожаловать, Witamy, Sveiki, 
Bienvenido, Bienvenue,  ยนิดตีอ้นรบั to our weekly newsletter.   

 

 

Easter Sunday Mass 
 

There will be a Mass on Easter Sunday in 
Holy Family Church  

at  10.00 am 
on 

Sunday  31st March, 2024. 
 

All welcome to attend. 

 

After School Interest Clubs 

We are pleased to announce the new after school 

interest clubs starting after the Easter break. 

 

Any children who qualify for pupil premium 

funding may be eligible for a part subsidised 

place on some of the clubs, details below. 

 
 

Please book places for all children via Clubs in 

My Child At School. 

 
 

Year 5 & Year 6 Netball Club 

Monday 15/4/24 to Monday 20/5/24 

3.30 pm to 4.30 pm 

£10.00 per child 

£5.00 per child using pupil premium funding 

 

Year 5 & Year 6 Athletics Club 

Tuesday 16/4/24 to Tuesday 21/5/24 

3.30 pm to 4.30 pm 

£18.00 per child 

£9.00 per child using pupil premium funding 

 

Year 1 & Year 2 Games Club 

Wednesday 17/4/24 to Wednesday 22/5/24 

3.30 pm to 4.30 pm 

£6.00 per child 

£3.00 per child using pupil premium funding 

 

Year 3, Year 4 & Year 5 Textiles Club 

Thursday 18/4/24 to Thursday 23/5/24 

£18.00 per child  

£9.00 per child using pupil premium funding  

 

Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6 Football Club 

Thursday 18/4/24 to Thursday 23/5/24 

£10.00 per child 

£5.00 per child using pupil premium funding 

 

New School Meals Menu 

A new school meals menu developed by the 

BHCET catering team will be served to pupils 

from Monday 15th April, 2024. 

The new menu is available on our website, link 

below.  It has also been added to the 

documents section of My Child At School.   

https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/information/school-

meals/ 

 
 

We would like to wish all Families a Happy Easter 

http://www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary
https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/termdates
https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/information/school-meals
https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/information/school-meals


 

 

Happy Birthday  
to pupils celebrating their birthday during the holidays and before the next newsletter. 

Gabriel W Cole T Edith T Lucas W Felicity S 

Barnaby Y Mila M Ava-Marie H Annabelle J Tiernan M 

Harry A Betsy CS  Jessica C Alaiyah P 

     

     

Reception Class Stay & Learn 
 

Thank you to all parents, carers and family 

members for coming along to the Reception 

Class stay and learn session this 

week.  The children really enjoyed 

sharing their learning areas with 

everyone. 

 

Online Safety 
 

https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/information/
online-safety 

 
Visit the Online Safety page to see the April 
Online Safety Newsletter 
 
Please monitor children’s online use carefully in 
order that they stay safe online and have a 
positive experience using different platforms. 
 

Helping to Keep Children & Families  
Safe Online! 

 
 

Health Care Plan Review  -  Important 
 

We recently sent home a form to be completed so 

that the information we hold in school about your 

child’s medical condition is up to date.. 
 

If you haven’t returned this already, please could you 

ensure that this is sent to school after the holidays on 

Monday 15th April, 2024.      Thank you 

 

Birthdays 

Due to some pupils having severe food 

allergies, please could we ask that cakes 

and sweets are not sent to school for 

children’s birthdays.    

If you would like to commemorate your 

child’s birthday, please consider donating 

a book to their class.  All books will be 

added to the class reading corner and 

feature a nice label inside saying,  ‘Given 

on the occasion of  _ _ _ _’s  _th Birthday’.   

Please speak to a member 

of staff  or the school office 

for further information. 

Attendance Stars 
 

The Class with the best weekly attendance 
will be rewarded with an additional 

activity. 
 

 

This week’s Attendance Stars  
are 

 

Year 2 
 

Congratulations! 

 

We have a vacancy for a 

 Cleaning Operative 

10 hours per week 

Further details and an application pack are 

available via this link,  

https://bhcet.org.uk/job-vacancies 

The closing date is 12.00 pm on  

Monday 15th April, 2024 

https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/information/online-safety
https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/information/online-safety
https://bhcet.org.uk/job-vacancies


 

Easter Fundraising Afternoon 
 

Thank you to everyone who was able to 
join us for our fundraising afternoon this 
week.  We would also like to say a huge 
thank you to families for the amazing 

donations we received for our 
chocobola.  The afternoon raised over 

£240.00 which will be put towards 
sports kit printing and equipment. 

 

 

Darlington Dance Festival  
 

This week our Dance Team performed at The 
Hippodrome Theatre for the Primary Schools 
Dance Festival.  The theme for this year’s 
performances was People and Places and our piece 
was based on a Rio Carnival to the track ‘On Your 
Feet’.    We are very proud of the children, they 
worked really hard during their rehearsals to 
produce an outstanding routine.   Thank you to 
Miss Wildsmith, Miss Dove and Mrs Camps for 
working with the team.  

 
Some pictures have been added to the website 
gallery. 

https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/photo-galleries 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eating Out  
 

We thought 

families may find 

this eating out 

guide useful for 

the Easter 

holidays. 

 

https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/photo-galleries

